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SPEAK OUT! 
 

If you want to contribute to this newsletter, we would love to 
hear from you. There are many ways to express your views: 
 
Post:  66 Westbourne Avenue, Hull 
 or 48 Marlborough Avenue, Hull 
Phone: 01482 445272 
e-mail: avenues@greengates.karoo.co.uk 
Website: http://avenues.cjb.net 

NATURE 
Now it’s winter, don’t forget the 
wildlife in your garden. Even if it feels 
warm, there is little food for birds, 
squirrels, hedgehogs or other 
small animals.  
Little bits of bread, 
nuts, apple or fat left 
out will ensure that 
the wealth of wildlife 
in the area will 
survive to  
enthrall us in spring. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 
The editor, his elf and all committee  

members wish each and every one of you 
a very Happy Christmas and  

Prosperous 2000! 
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The Association exists to help retain the uniqe character of the Avenues and  
Pearson Park Conservation area and to support the strong community 

 spirit which exists in the district. 

From the Chairman.... 
You may see the shrubs, designed as part of the traffic calming 
scheme, planted at last. In the wake of the gas works along 
Princes Avenue, we have pointed out to the planners that this is 
perfect  timing,  while  pedestrians  are  duly  keeping  to  the 
pavement, the desire lines being unavailable.... 
Have you any ideas, or a buyer, for 6 Westbourne Avenue? We 
would like to see its future as secure as its past; it stands in its 
lovely garden, everyone’s dream house - yet there are plans for 
“development”. 

      Stephanie Wilson 
Read previous Chairman’s Comments on 

the Avenues ONLINE Website. 

Are you a Hull Truck Virgin? 
 

If so, ring our Box Office on (01482) 323638 
for full information of our forthcoming shows. 

 
We are one of the most successful companies in the 

country, bringing theatre to thousands of people  
across the UK. 

 

Not to be missed 
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TREE CARVING 
Now here is an idea. The tree stump in Park Avenue has been earmarked for 
carving in 2000. The theme? It’s up to the children, ages 2-18. What we want 
you to do is to draw anything - something which is important to you, or 
something you care about. All drawings to be handed into the addresses 
given below. 
All drawings will be looked at and the best ones used on the 
tree. Don’t worry if your design is not chosen, as all drawings 
will be used in an exhibition at the Avenues Centre and the 
QuayArt shop in the Princes Quay. 
So, come on! Show us, and the City, what you can do. 
 

Hand your designs into:   Mrs Hotham, 154 Park Avenue 
             Mr Wright, 125 Park Avenue 
     Mr Colquohoun, 83 Park Avenue 
or any other committee member. 

More details about the sculptures and Dawn Summer, the sculptress,  
are available on the Avenues ONLINE Website. 

Thursday Night Live 
 

January 13 A DAY IN THE LIFE OF BBC RADIO HUMBERSIDE 
February 10  A LOVE AFFAIR WITH FRANCE 
March 9  SCENES FROM A PROVINCIAL LIFE 

 

Please note it is advisable to buy a ticket in advance to make sure of a 
seat, due to the increasing popularity of our programme of events. 

 

Bookings can be made through: 
City Information Service, Central Library, Telephone (01482) 223344 

There is a £2 admission charge for each event  
(includes a glass of wine or soft drink) 
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3p per copy. Call 445272 for more information, or visit the Avenues ONLINE Website.  

CAROL SINGING 
This year, Carol Singing is in aid of the 
NSPCC, and takes place on Monday 
20th December, starting at 6pm. Meet 
at the Park Avenue fountain. Last year 

it was clear that the large group 
could not do justice to the task, so 

if this year a similar number 
turn up, we will split and take 
two routes round the 

Avenues for 2 hours. Both 
routes will end at 83 Park  
Avenue, Ian  Colquohoun’s 
house for mulled wine and 

mince pies, kindly provided by his wife 
and himself. 
 

It is always a very enjoyable  
occasion and for a good cause, so we 
hope to see many of you there. 
 

INSURANCE 
Thank you to everyone who has   
responded to our request for insurance 
companies - still a very small 
percentage of residents, but enough to 
start  
compiling a list of companies who will 
insure, or brokers who can arrange to  
insure all properties in the area. We 
hope to be able to have this prepared in 
the New Year. 

AVENUES SINGERS 
The Avenues Singers are looking for a 
tenor and bass - if interested, please call 
(01482) 343865. Also, see and hear the 
Avenues Singers online at  
http://www.hullcc.gov.uk/time_lapse_tune 

NEW YEAR CELEBRATION 
We know you have probably heard 
enough about the  
Millennium. Hopefully you will all 
know what you are doing. 
You will also probably know that 
traditionally some residents have 
congregated around Park Avenue 
fountain at midnight. Last year, 
about 100 made it! It was just a pity 
that the fountain was missing. So, 
this year, lets try and break a record. 
Westbourne Avenue has a fountain, 
so we will congregate there and try 

for 200  
people - or more!!  

Who needs a dome to  
celebrate? 
 

Millennium - MM 

Experienced, soothing 
relaxation of  

reflexology helps with 
many ailments.  

Excellent for stress.... 
 

Contact Maggie Graham on 


